
From:
Sent:

Redacted

4/23/2010 5:28:20 PM
Roscow, Steve (steve.roscow@cpuc.ca.gov); 'gkk@cpuc.ca.gov' 
(gkk@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Velasquez, Carlos A.' (LOS@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC);Cc:
Redacted
'jf2@cpuc.ca.gov' (jf2@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcc:
Subject: Resolution E-4250, PG&E compliance with OP 2.B.

Hi Carlos, Steve and Gurbux,

I can confirm that the text on PG&E's web site has been changed, in compliance with Resolution E- 
4250, OP 2B. You should be able to verify it on the link below.

www.pqe.com/cca

Please let Trina, Jon or me know if you have any questions about these changes.

Thanks

Redacted
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